## Washington D.C. Close-Up Trip



Looking for an exciting, life-changing experience? Join the Washington D.C. Close-Up trip!

Participants will spend a week in the nation's capital, with students from around the country, experiencing the U.S. government in action. Activities also include; a mock congress, a day at the capital meeting with our representatives, monument and museum lessons, civil war battleground tours and much more.

For more info visit the Washington D.C. Close-Up <u>website</u> and/or email <u>tyler.trimberger@wayzata.k12.mn.us</u>. This experience is open to all students in grades 9-12. Contact Mr. Trimberger ASAP to reserve your spot.